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To ADEQ,

This email is sent because of my grave concern for the well being of our very special,
Buffaloe National River.  Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the  C & H Hog Farm renewal.  

This facility is on karst soil, which is very porous.  Apparently,  proper geological testing was not
performed prior to allowing this "farm" to be built.  Our state deserves better management of
our natural resources.

Carol Wineland
Fayetteville, AR 
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